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Happy New Year to all members of the Mt Beauty Tennis Club. We look 

forward to another great year of tennis. 

 A few important notices!  

Unfortunately, the start to the coaching term has been delayed. We will let you 

know when coaching is resuming for 2023.  

Wednesday mixed social competition will recommence on February 1st at 

7pm. This will be a register/seeding night with competition starting the 

following week (Feb 8th). If you cannot make it down to the courts next week 

and would like to be either a regular or fill-in player please let Michelle know. 

We are also considering the idea of introducing another night for mixed 

social tennis (either Tuesday or Thursday) if there is a lot of interest. 

Michelle Forrer (0417206672) or mishforrer@gmail.com 

Other social groups have already resumed. New members are always welcome. 

Just turn up on Tuesday or Friday morning at 8:00 am for the Over 50’s or 

Thursday morning at 9:00 am for the Ladies’ Group.  

The Kiewa and Talgarno District Tennis Association Competition has also 

resumed. An update on the progress of the Mt Beauty teams in this 

competition will follow soon.  

The semi-finals and grand finals of this competition will be held on the 25th 

February and 4th March respectively. Mt Beauty Tennis Club will be hosting the 

grand-final for all sections.  

Section 3 and 4 will play in the morning from 10am to 12pm. 

The adults will play from 1pm to 6pm. 

It should be a great day so please come along and watch some wonderful 

tennis. There will be a BBQ going for the day.  

The Club Championships will be held on the 18th March 2023. We are planning 

to add more categories this year which, we hope, will encourage participation 

from more members. More details will follow closer to the date.  
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Thanks! 

• Thanks to Rob Cabion for organising the repair to a broken net post and 

to Bogong Steel and to Jason Gentile for fixing the post.    

• Thanks also to AGL who has given us a grant for picnic tables. This is the 

first stage of an overall plan to improve the outside area of the venue. 

We want to make it a more pleasant place to socialise and watch the 

tennis. Many thanks to Rob Cabion for organising the grant and the 

purchase of the tables.  

 

 

Congratulations! 

Congratulations to Callum Bowring who was named as the winner of the Local 

Young Achiever Award at the Australia Day Ceremony. Callum is a wonderful 

member of our club who is always willing to lend a hand and contribute to the 

success of club events 

Tennis is just one of Callum’s many interests. He has a long list of achievements 

and talents and participates in many activities within our community.  

 


